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Dear Sirs, 
 
I am writing because I am so alarmed at the amount of development going on around 
Whitstable. 
 
We have already had the Whitstable Heights site and there are 2 others building sites 
in process at the moment.  I do not think Whitstable can support a further 
development. 
 
We have big problems with sewage with the current population and I cannot imagine 
how the current structure will deal with even more human excrement.  Yes, Southern 
Water are extending the outfall but this just takes the sewage further out to see, it 
does not deal with the fact that they are not processing the sewage, especially as our 
winters become wetter and more and more is just dumped in the sea. 
 
Where are the doctors and dentists going to come from to deal with this burgeoning 
population and where will the children go to school. 
 
There will be more cars and more pollution. 
 
Lastly, it begs the question who will live in these houses.  Surely we have built 
enough to house Whitstable's population, or will we be importing people from 
neighbouring districts or indeed off the housing lists of London boroughs. 
 
Whilst trying to improve the lives of these propective incomers are we not at risk of 
spoiling the lives of people who already live and work in Whitstable. 
 
I think there has been enough development for the time being, at least until the 
infrastructure can deal with it and the current newcomers are given the opportunity 
to settle in.    
 
Penny Chatfield 
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